House Judiciary Committee Heeting
Wednesday, January 9, 1963

The House Judiciary Committee held its first meeting of the
1963 Legislative Session Wednesday, January 9, 1963, in Room 523
with Clyde Hill presiding.

Mr. Hill introduced the members of the committee. He then
informed the members that the committee would meet jointly with the
Senate Judiciary Committee to discuss & bill which has been studied
and prepared by the Judicial Council. He stated that this bill to
improve the Code of Civil Procedure has been approved by the Bar
Associztion and the Association is interested in getting the code into
better shape. Bulletins containing the entire proposal and the bill,
worked out by the drafting department under the supervision of
Earl Hatcher, and others, will be svailable for the observation and
study of both the House and Senate Judiciary Committees. When both
committees are agreed upon all of it, the bill will be introduced
and printed,

¥r., Hill urged all members, who had not previously read the
article pertaining to this bill in the Kansas University Law Review,
to do so. Copies will be available at the next meeting for those
who do not have a copy at their disposals

The meeting adjourned to meet in joint session with the Senate

Judiciary Committee in Room 599 at 2:30 B.H., Tuesday, January 15,
1963, MNineteen members were in attendance. Member Arthur was absent,

Respectfully submitted,
Clyde Hill, Chairman

Minutes approved:




